
  
 

 

 
 

 

Mailbox, Clerks 

Correspondence from Penny Hersh regarding update 
on marina operations (RCC-09-22) 

From:
 
To:
 
Cc: Galbraith, Kelvin; Kearns, Lisa; Nisan, Rory; Stolte, Shawna; Sharman, Paul; Bentivegna, Angelo; Mailbox, Office
 

of the Mayor; Cumber, Annemarie 
Subject: Re: Bail Out for LaSalle Marina 
Date: Friday, May 06, 2022 4:32:29 PM 

I am totally against any taxpayer money being used to help LaSalle Marina operate. 

Enough taxpayer dollars taken from Reserve Funds have already been spent. 

LaSalle Marina needs to be able to support itself.  There are many questions - How many 
Burlington residents use the Marina?  According to their website below is what is being 
offered. 

I would also like to know how many people participate in the events being offered, especially 
the junior/adult sailing programs?  What does it mean when for these sailing programs it 
indicates "Club Owned Boats"? 

I would appreciate getting this information. 

Penny Hersh 
Burlington Ont. 

twice weekly club races for dinghy and keel boats with weekend regattas 

organized cruising program visiting reciprocating clubs and public marinas 
on Lake Ontario 

participation in other club sponsored races and regattas 

numerous boating and social activities including cruising and racing 
seminars, fun enterainment nights, barbeques, annual Blessing of the Boats 
& Sailpast in June, Commodore’s Dinner in  the spring, Christmas Wine & 
Cheese, Safety Training events, and many more. 

regular receipt of the club newsletter ‘Underway’. 

Additional facilities for members also include:
 

boat storage compound for dry sailing & tenders
 

junior & adult sailing schools / club owned boats
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